










From: Geoff
To: Melissa Sanchez
Subject: Pickleball Facility Agenda Item Measure J Special Meeting
Date: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 10:05:13 AM

NOTICE: This message originated outside of The City of Palm Springs -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Sanchez,

Please share this public comment with the members of the Measure J Commission.

Thank you for your work as Measure J Commissioners. It is truly appreciated. 

I am writing in support of the recommendation in the Staff Report for an allocation of $2
million for the construction of a pickleball facility at DeMuth Park.

I was pleased to read how this project has been moving forward since it was initally approved
in concept when I served on the City Council. The inclusion of an ADA accessible court and
shade will enhance the facility by making it more inclusive and usable by more people, more
of the time.

Although I had not played pickleball when this proposal first came to City Council, I had
heard from many residents about how much they enjoyed playing and the physical benefits of
this active sport.  I also heard how playing pickleball and being part of the pickleball
community in Palm Springs had enhanced their lives. Since then I have come to personally
understand the benefits of pickleball I had heard about.

When my husband James and I moved to Brighton and Hove, England for 15 months last July,
we didn't know people here. We  joined a sports league and met a few people playing tennis
which is the sport we played in Palm Springs. When one of them encouraged us to join him
one evening at the pickleball league, we decided to try it and we were hooked.  

Pickleball is a fun and active sport that is easy to learn, great for fitness, and very social.
Through pickleball we quickly made a wonderful group of friends who we socialize with
outside of when we play pickleball. The pickleball community we have become part of is very
inclusive and has truly enhanced our lives.

We are looking forward to returning home to Palm Springs later this year and becoming part
of the pickleball community in Palm Springs. 

To have a pickleball facility such as the one you are considering funding in Palm Springs will
be a great addition to our city and benefit so many of our residents as well as visitors.  

Please support the staff recommendation.

Thank you,

Geoff Kors
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From: Melissa Sanchez
To: Kenny Cassady
Subject: RE: Email to Measure J Commissioners
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 8:43:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Thank you for your email. Your comment will be shared with the Measure "J"
Commissioners and retained as part of the official record.
 
 

 
From: Kenny Cassady  
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 8:39 AM
To: Melissa Sanchez <Melissa.Sanchez@palmspringsca.gov>
Subject: Email to Measure J Commissioners
 
NOTICE: This message originated outside of The City of Palm Springs -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.

 
Dear Measure J Commissioners,

I am Kenny Cassady, Director of Business Development at ACME House Company,
and board member of VRON-PS and VGPS.

I am writing to request the Measure J Commission to approve the request of City Staff
for a $2M allocation to fund, in part, the new pickleball facility at DeMuth Park.

Here are several important reasons to support this request:

1) the facility will create a health and wellness and economic benefit to the City for
residents and tourists alike

2) It includes an ADA compliant court further supporting access for those with
disabilities
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3) Our guests who come to Palm Springs are looking for first rate recreational
facilities and social outlets.  Pickleball is an increasingly frequent request from guests
wanting to know if Palm Springs has adequate facilities for this sport.

4)  We are catching up with the rest of the Valley.  We are not ahead of the curve.
East valley communities have already built and converted large numbers of courts
which are available to their tourists and residents

5) Please support the City staff request for $2M of Measure J funds for this project

Thank you for your consideration,
Kenny
 

   




